
INVITATION  
 

FAREWELL RECEPTION  
VICE-DEAN CHARLOTTE RINGSTED 
AARHUS UNIVERSITY 
HEALTH 
 
 
By December 2019 Charlotte Ringsted will retire from her position as vice-dean at Aarhus 
University to start a new life as senior citizen, however with a continued relation to Health 
as emeritus professor.  
 
We would like to thank Charlotte for her dedication as vice-dean through the past five 
years and invite colleagues and business associates to a farewell reception on: 
 
Tuesday 17 December 2019 from 3 pm till 5 pm  
at Aarhus University 
Kemisk Kantine (canteen at Chemical Institute – see map below) 
Building 1510 
Langelandsgade 140 
8000 Aarhus C 
 
I look forward to this afternoon where all of you who have had the joy of working together 
with Charlotte can join me for a cheerful goodbye.  
 
Please share this invitation with any relevant colleague. Please follow the link in the email 
to register for the event (mandatory). 
 
Best regards 

 
Lars Bo Nielsen 
Dean, Professor 
Aarhus University, Health 
 


